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January 5, 2024 

 
Company name: Amvis Holdings, Inc. 
Name of representative: Keiichi Shibahara, Representative Director and CEO 
Securities code: 7071; Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime 
Inquiries: Shingo Yamaguchi, Director 

 

Notice Concerning Impact of Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 
We pray for the souls of those who lost their lives in the Noto Peninsula Earthquake occurred on 

January 1, 2024, and extend our deepest sympathies to the people and families affected by the 
earthquake. We pray for the health of everyone and for the earliest recovery from the disaster. 
Amvis Holdings, Inc. (Chuo-ku, Tokyo; Representative Director and CEO: Keiichi Shibahara) 

announces the impact on its group at this time as follows. 
 

Status of Damage 
(1) Personal Damage 

There are no serious injuries to patients or employees of the Ishinkan operated by us. 
 
(2) Property Damage 

Although some Ishinkan experienced elevator stoppages and water outages, there was no serious 
damage to building or facilities, and operations continue almost as usual. 

 
Impact on Financial Performance 
Currently, the impact of the earthquake on our financial performance is expected to be immaterial, and 

if any matters that should be disclosed arise in the future, they will be announced promptly. 
 


